THIS IS An informaton PAPER

TO:

HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION

FROM:
teresa morgan, Superintendent

DATE:
March 18th, 2020
SUBJECT:
lPC Update
ISSUE:
As the board is aware, our district has been waiting for quite some time on a response from KDE on our amended DFP that was sent to them back in May of 2019.  Last month we finally received feedback from KDE on our amendment.  The next step in the amendment process would be to get our LPC members back together to review and approve KDE’s feedback.  Unfortunately due to the COVID-19 Pandemic and the resulting social distancing regulations, we have not been able to reconvene the LPC committee.  As soon as those regulations are lifted, we will get the committee back together to move the amendment process along.
.
FACTS:
*See Attached

Consideration:

Ask for the Boards patience while under social distancing period.
